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5. New Business 

A. Guided Pathways Task Force Update ² Anna Hanlon & Steve Tamanaha 

The start the discussion for endorsement Anna Hanlon and Steve Tamanaha referenced 

the SOAAA-Scale of Adoption Assessment in the Boards Docs, a report that the Guided 

Pathways Task F

https://go.boarddocs.com/ca/cccd/Board.nsf/files/BLS3AH05EC68/$file/SOAA%20February%202020.pdf


 

If you look at our budget (see below), most will be spent on instructional salaries; mainly 

for our coordinators who have release time to do it; and also, for any faculty doing the 

mapping part, redoing the programs, making sure everything is correct. The next item 

might be more of a professional development, we send people to conferences and 

we’re always open to that.  

 

Senator 1 noted that there needs to be a discussion on the decision-making 

process for spending the money. How is that decision made, who is on the 

committee, who’s making the decisions? At another time, maybe we can bring 

that back and talk about it. 

VPI Ballinger: So, for the conferences, we sometimes need to pull together teams 

and we have been sending that information out on the Senate website if anyone 

has been interested in joining us.  

When the design teams met, the process was agreed upon; the design teams are really 

the ones who recommend what to do and from those recommendations that’s where 

we’ll draw the (financial) resources to do those things. If you have a great idea of what 

you want to do that will involve some money, join that corresponding design team and 

they will push it through and get consensus on it.  

Senator 2 asked what “Other Operating Expenses/Services” included in the 

budget? 

Paper and supplies (operating expenses). If you have an idea for a project, our 

preference is that you go to the design team for that area, including #4. In order for a 

project to be good for the whole college, we want you to be involved with a design 

team.  

Motion 3: Senator Ely moved to endorse and approve the SOAAA: The Scale of Adoption 

of Assessment progress report; motion seconded; motion approved unanimously. 

 





 



 

letters come back to the District, which will be on April 17, we’ll sit down and do some 

deep analysis and do it very quickly. We’ll have to look at what the savings could be 

projected from that. And then we have to look and see where the vacancies are going 

to open up. One of the things I have been clear about from the beginning with the 

management team is that this is not just a dollars and cents exercise, we also need to 

make sure we have the requisite talent and depth we need to continue to operate as a 

District. If we have a program where I have eighty percent of key areas leaving, that 





 

Approval of the Minutes: 

MINUTES: First draft written by Michelle Ozuna, Administrative Assistant II, Human Resources. 

Revision of first draft and Senate-approved drafts written by Senate Secretary, Marilyn Kennedy, 

who also distributes the final Senate-approved version to the Chancellor, Board of Trustees 


